

Dear Parents and Carers,

This term we have been learning about photography techniques during our digital technology lessons. As part of this unit, we will be walking to The Pinnacle to take photos using our new skills. This excursion will take place in **Week 8 on Wednesday the 6th of September**. We are going during our morning session, with the plan to leave school around 9:15am. Please complete and return the permission form below to allow your child to attend this excursion.

complete and return the permission form below to allow your child to attend this excursion	
Kind regards,	
Year 5 Teachers,	
Vicky Harrington and Shannon Murray Year 5 Walk to Pinnacle Permission Note	
to walk from Hawker School to The Pinnacle on Wedi	nesday, the 6th of September.
Signed:	
Parent Name:	

